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UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:3237
ANSWERED ON:01.08.2014
BRAILLE SIGNS IN CURRENCY 
Antony Shri Anto 

Will the Minister of FINANCE be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has received any proposal regarding the need of currency notes with braille like signs to assist the visibly
challenged persons; and 

(b) if so, the details thereof and the response of the Government thereto?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF FINANCE (SMT. N1RMALA SITHARAMAN) 

(a) & (b) In the budget speech for 2014-15, Finance Minister has, inter alia, announced that Government will also print currency notes
with Braille like signs to assist the visibly challenged persons. 
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